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Walking in the footsteps of Jesus with our Christian family, we learn, grow, achieve and flourish together in God’s love.

Dear parent,
Child’s Name: ___________________________

In this current school year, the Government have provided some funds directly into school to support the ‘Catch Up’ agenda. The amount of money allocated to schools has been based on the number of disadvantaged pupils in school in 2020, but our school has the flexibility to use the money for any child that would benefit from additional, small group support through a subsidised National Tutoring Programme. 
In particular we have planned through our Catch up policy for a range of interventions led by our existing staff working additional hours, primarily in the afternoon. 
Through purchasing whole school access to programmes such as spelling shed etc and in addition, we are looking into the use of additional learning groups before and/or after school taught by school staff. 

Through the analysis of our summer and autumn term assessments and from work in their lessons, your child has been identified as someone who may benefit from an additional session in ______________ each week. This intervention will be led by a teacher working closely with their class teacher to plan, deliver and measure the impact for an hour a week for 15 weeks in a small group of 3 children from their class. The sessions are likely to be catching up any gaps in learning from the previous year to maximise their learning in class in this current year. 

The class teacher will speak to your child in the next 2 weeks as we prepare to start so they feel confident and understand the purpose of the sessions and we are confident that they will find the small group sessions a positive experience. From our experience and the recommendations from the Education Endowment Fund’s work on the impact of tutoring, we know that small group interventions such as these are also effective in raising self esteem and increasing confidence in their abilities and offer a hugely personalised approach that enable children to ask questions and take risks they may not otherwise take. 
The sessions will start before the end of January. 

If you have any questions about any aspects of this letter, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

For any additional information, you can see our Catch Up Programme overview which highlights our proposed spending plans and how we are also looking at supporting children with their well-being, both mentally and physically on our website. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Moxham

Head Teacher
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